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The Texas winter is here.  Yesterday for our party, many were in            

shirtsleeves, and today Iõm  betting most of you wore jackets as you     

tended to the  plants you hadnõt yet protected from the cold.  There is   

definitely a òsnapó in the air.  It should help us all get into the holiday spirit.   

Iõm very proud that at our Christmas Party we raised $463.56 in support of 

Haven For Hope.  It demonstrates again the generosity  of our members. 

There will be no regular meeting of SACXS in December.  

 In January, our own Barbara Schulze will  give a slide presentation "How do cactus  survive 
in hot, dry environments that would cause  most leafy plants to wither and die?"         
focusing on a certain adaptation that cactus use to survive the heat.  Barbara will have live         
specimens demonstrating the adaptation available for close inspection. 

I wish all of you and your families a safe and happy holiday season and look forward to all the  
cactus and xerophyte adventures weõll have together in 2014. 

     SACXS Presidentõs Message 
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Christmas Party Fun Benefits Haven For Hope  

The SACXS Annual Christmas Party held December 

4 at the Garden Center was attended by around 30 

members who helped Claude Townsend celebrate 

his 83rd birthday.  Party-goers brought the side 

dishes and desserts to accompany the honey-glazed 

ham provided by the Club.  It was a genuine holiday 

feast.   

Bill Fry supplied his DJ equipment and  some music 

during dinner.  Later on, member RJ Loomis  and his 

saxophone stylings  put us all in the holiday spirit 

with familiar Christmas tunes.  RJ donated his tips 

for the evening to Haven For Hope.   

We held a silent auction again this year to benefit a local charity, this year Haven For Hope.  

East Austin Succulents donated a number of terrific plants for the auction.   Members       

donated everything from plants to pots , jewelry and xerophyte printed tea   towels..  The 

Club had purchased plants as table decorations which were raffled and the monies added 

to the donation to Haven For Hope.  The total amount collected for the evening was 

$463.56.   

A big ôThank youõ goes out to  Bill and Grace Fry,  and Larry Draper who helped with party 

set up and decoration; to Bill Fry for arranging the silent auction and the music with  

dinner; to RJ Loomis for the Christmas serenade; to all the members who stayed behind 

and helped clean up; and of course, to everyone for their support of the Haven For Hope   

Charity and delicious food.   

I heard many comments about how good everything was and I sure heard requests for  

recipes.  If party goers will email their recipes to me, Iõll put them together in a little       

cookbook for you.  Merry Christmas everyone. 

 



SACXS FACTS  Vol. 25, #12 Page 3 

2013 Christmas Party Highlights  

All party photos courtesy of Bill Fry 


